
  
         

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
For more information about the rate increase, please contact the Corporation at (979) 968-6475 or in person 

at our main office: 200 Bordovsky Road La Grange, TX 78945. 

 

FWSC’s Board of Director Meetings are held every third Monday of the Month at 5:30 P.M. at the FWSC  

Office, with the exception of February’s meeting held on February 10, 2020. Members are encouraged to attend. To  

be placed on the agenda, please contact the FWSC Office five (5) days before the meeting.  

 New Base Rate (0 Gallons) 
5/8” X 3/4” Meter $35.00 

1” Meter $87.50 

1 ½” Meter $175.00 

2” Meter $280.00 

 Current Base Rate (0 Gallons) 

5/8” X 3/4” Meter $34.00 

1” Meter $85.00 

1 ½” Meter $170.00 

2” Meter $272.00 

New Water Usage Rates 

 (Per 1,000 Gallons) 
0 to 4,000 Gallons $5.25 

4,001 to 8,000 Gallons $5.50 

8,001 to 12,000 Gallons $6.00 

12,001 to 20,000 Gallons $7.00 

20,001 to 40,000 Gallons $8.00 

40,001 to 60,000 Gallons $9.00 

60,001 to 75,000 Gallons $10.00 

75,001 to 90,000 Gallons $11.00 

90,001 to 100,000 Gallons $12.00 

100,001 Gallons & Over $13.00 

Current Water Usage Rates 

(Per 1,000 Gallons) 
0 to 4,000 Gallons $4.75 

4,001 to 8,000 Gallons $5.00 

8,001 to 12,000 Gallons $5.50 

12,001 to 20,000 Gallons $6.50 

20,001 to 40,000 Gallons $7.50 

40,001 to 60,000 Gallons $8.50 

60,001 to 75,000 Gallons $9.50 

75,001 to 90,000 Gallons $10.50 

90,001 to 100,000 Gallons $11.50 

100,001 Gallons & Over $12.50 

NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 
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P.O. Box 724 
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The Fayette Water Supply Corporation (“FWSC”) Board of Directors held a public meeting on  

December 16, 2019 and voted to increase the monthly rates for water service for all members.  FWSC faces considerable 

financial challenges due to the costs of maintaining our aging infrastructure, the costs of compliance with state 

regulatory authorities, and the costs of ensuring a dependable supply of water to meeting existing demands.  As a 

consequence, expenses have exceeded income for the past few years.  While the rate increases authorized by the Board 

of Directors in 2018 and 2019 have helped offset some of the shortfall, FWSC must still do more to address the shortfall. 

Therefore, the Board has determined it necessary to implement another rate increase, to be effective March 2020 Billing.   

 

The FWCS Board of Directors recognizes the difficulties that this new rate may have on your household.  However, we 

believe it necessary to ensure that we can continue to maintain and sustain the water resources upon which you rely. 

 

The breakdown of this rate increase is explained below: 

  

 

 

 


